
SAFE PATHWAYS COMMITTEE MEETING 

May 18, 2017 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:15 PM by John Callahan 

 

Members Present:  John Callahan, Dianna and Paul Dalida, Catherine and Bob Irzyk,  

 

John made a motion to accept the April 27, 2017 minutes Paul seconded and the motion passed. 

 

Congratulations to Paul Dalida in his election to the Board of Road Commissioners. 

 

It looks like the majority of the town is in favor of sidewalks, it was the 3
rd

 most popular item for the Master 

Plan 

 

Tracey is GPS trained for those that want to borrow it to map trails. 

 

We should think about connecting Town Forest to Larter Field. 

 

 

Bob Irzyk made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:25 John Callahan seconded it passed. 

 

Our next meeting will tentatively be Thursday, June 15, 2017 at 5:00 PM 

 

Submitted by Dianna Dalida, Recording Secretary 


